
August 20, 2019

Dear Dipankar Mitra,

We are pleased to inform you that you have been registered to attend the 2019 Annual  Meetings and other
related ancillary meetings of the World Bank Group and International Monetary Fund, which will take place
in Washington, D.C. from October 14 - October 20, 2019.

Please bring this letter and a valid government issued photo ID to pick up your Annual Meetings badge. You
may either print this letter or have it readily available on your mobile device prior to arriving at the
registration counter. This registration is non-transferable.

Yours sincerely,

121-180731-2015

Dipankar Mitra

Peoples Participation

CSO


